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"If any of you lack wisdom let him ask 
of God, that giveth to all men liberally, 
and upbraideth not; and it shall be 
given him." James 1:5

BOOKSTORE PURCHASES are cash only unless you 
have a credit balance on your account 
or your books are covered with your 
Financial Aid Award.

PARKING: A simple rule makes it best for 
everyone - everyone in their place.
Your cooperation is appreciated. Note: 
57th Street is restricted to staff.
This is a tow-away area for others.

ALL STUDENTS!!!
YOUR MAIL CAN BE PICKED UP IN THE ADMIN­
ISTRATION BUILDING IN THE BOXES ON THE 
FRONT COUNTER UNDER THE LETTER OF YOUR 
LAST NAME. IT WOULD HELP US GREATLY IF 
EVERYONE WOULD CHECK THEIR MAIL.

Publication Workshop: Yearbook class will 
meet for its first class Thursday,
January 10 at 2:30 p.m. in the ASB office 
which is in the SUB. Please everyone 
be there!

Children's MIG Food Fair meeting. Those 
who would like to work in the Kid's 
MIG booth, please come for an important 
meeting Saturday, January 12 at 2:30 p.m. 
in the SUB.

W.O.M, Faith Promise Pledges:
It may be cold outside but it is 
warm within the hearts of the 
N.C. Family. One sign of this 
is the fact that $8,800 in giv­
ing was promised towards God's 
work this quarter. Let's pray 
that we can cultivate this 
attitude of giving into every 
area of our lives.

Senior Class Meeting!!!
Will be held during Chapel this 
Friday, January 11. They will 
be deciding on the graduation 
announcements for the "Big Day" 
in the Spring. We'll see you 
there!!!

Start the new year right and get a jump on 
everyone else! Financial Aid Forms are 
available from the receptionist in the 
Administration Building for the school 
year starting in fall 1980. Please take 
only one and fill it out using information 
from your completed 1979 IRS 1040 (A) Form. 
Do not use estimated 1979 income infor­
mation! Apply Now!!! Its not too early!

W.O.M. FOOD FAIR COMING SOON!!!
January 19, at 7:00 p.m. in the gym.
Come join the fun - sampling food items 
from all over the world displayed in 
decorated booths — it will be like 
visiting many foreign lands all in one 
night! You won't want to miss it.

W.O.M. Project: W.O.M. is pleased to announce 
its first project for the New Year, since 
this quarter we will be concentrating on 
home missions, this Friday our offering 
will go to a home missions church in 
Petersburg, Alaska. They have out grown 
their present small building and are 
constructing a new one. There are no 
carpenters working on this church and 
they are cutting a lot of their own lum­
ber, they are also dependant upon outside 
sources for the majority of funds. This 
would be a nice New Year's gift from the 
Northwest College family to encourage 
them in their important efforts to extend 
God's kingdom.

Sign in a parking plaza: Drive 
safely —  you, too, can be re­
called by your maker.



PLAN AHEAD NOW FOR PARENT’S WEEKEND!!!

Nurses Hours:

Monday 11:00 - 4:00 
Tuesday 11:00 - 4:00 
Wednesday 1:00 - 4:00 
Thursday Off 
Friday 1:00 - 3:00

Work-Witness Opportunity for summer for 
25 students from Northwest at Hall’s 
Crossing Resort & Marina, Blanding 
Utah, Rate of $3.10 per hour - 8 hours 
per day, 6 days per week. Positions 
include Gas Dock and Housekeeping on 
Houseboat and Motel units . Living 
conditions are on a Bunkhouse basis 
with the boys having a cook and the 
girls cooking for themselves. Rooms 
are on a cost basis at 50q to $1.00 
per day per person. Meal costs are 
from the menu and/or store and should be 
in the area of $5.00 to $6.00 per day.
Bus transportation will be in the area 
of $200.00 round trip and they provide 
transportation from the Monticello,
Utah bus depot tour location if at least 
two people come at a time. The season 
runs from Mid-May through Mid-October.
The estimated gross earning for the 
summer will run in the area of $2250.00. 
Applications are available at the Ad­
ministration Building and for further 
information call 801-684-2261 and ask 
for Jerry Sampson, General Manager.

Kid’s MIG: This is the week that we will be 
ministering at the Children’s Hospital,
Let’s join together and have a great quarter! 
We will be leaving from Guy-Perks lounge at 
8:30 a.m. on Sunday. Any questions see Scott 
in GB 501.

SUMMER YOUTH MINISTRIES INTERNSHIP - Wednesday,
—  January 16, Rev. Kyle Kay from Havre, Montana 

will be on campus to meet with anyone inter­
ested in doing their summer internship in 
Havre. For more info contact J.M. Ming.

SUMMER P.R. TRY OUTS - Music groups interested 
in trying out for summer travel should obtain 
an application from the P.R. Department. The 
try outs will be Thursday night, January 31.
We will be selecting four teams. There is a 
substantial scholarship as well as other bene­
fits involved in the program.

ATTENTION: All KCNC DJ’s and all stud­
ents interested in a career as a 
Christian radio broadcaster - Please 
come to our first meeting on Thurs-"“" 
day, January 10 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
SUB * (All people taking radio 
workshop for credit are required 
to be there.)

Will the person who borrowed the film 
’’Door to India” from Mr. Dorsing 
in mid November to use in the 
Bellevue Missions Convention, 
please get in touch with Mr. Dorsing 
right away.

GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR EXPERIENCE!!!
Glad Tidings Chapel in Mukilteo 
needs a student to teach High 
School Sunday School Class and 
direct Children’s Church. They 
will provide a small renumeration 
for this. It is approximately 
40 minutes driving and requires 
Sunday morning only. Call Rev.
Ross at 355-4102 (or 454-5356 in 
the mornings) . Now is the time 
to get experience!

Ministry Opportunity: Visitation 
ministry in an apartment complex.
If anyone is interested in assist­
ing a Caring Group/Bible Study 
for adult singles, please contact 
Dave Larson at 827-5804 after 
5:00 p.m.

JOB OPPORTUNITY!!! Security Officers 
for Northwest Bell. Fairly good 
pay with benefits. Full or part­
time shifts. Contact Allan Jones 
(N.C. Alumnus) Chief of Security 
at 345-3774.

YES BASKETBALL BUFFS IT’S FINALLY HERE! 
Intramural basketball! Come on 
out and show your prowess on the 
courts! Sign-up sheets are now 
in the dorms and in the SUB.
Don’t delay because the draft will 
be this Friday, January 11 in 
the gym at 3:00 p.m. If you

are not able to be 
there, please inform 
Jim Heisler or Coach ^  
Kinney.


